
PhD students from the Wangari Maathai Institute and Graduate Students from the University of 
Tokyo were honored to receive a lecture on Urban Planning by Prof. F.J. Gichaga after the 
launch of the 2015 Global Field Exercise held on 16th February, 2015 at the Wangari Maathai 
Institute for Peace and Environmental Studies, College of Agriculture and Veterinary Sciences, 
University of Nairobi. 


